
Aboriginal People are a Free and Sovereign People with over 50,000 years of cultural knowledge and 
agricultural management.
They have built a civilization that has survived for at least 50.000 years. The invading peoples have been here 
for a little over 200 years
and are struggling to survive in the driest continent on Earth.
Please give the Aboriginal People the respect they deserve, and LISTEN to ALL of them to hear their requests 
so they can
create their own society, culture, lore, law, language and spirituality
to mesh with the invading society.
By denying the Aboriginal Peoples' their Human Rights the Australian Government is treating 
Aboriginal People like second class citizens. The intervention is racist because it applies only to 
Aboriginal people.
Let Aboriginal People be free in their own land to determine their own living.


